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Fischer Park Awarded Bring Back the Monarchs to Texas Garden Grant 

 

New Braunfels, Texas – The City of New Braunfels Parks and Recreation Department is pleased to announce it 

has received the Spring 2018 Bring Back the Monarch to Texas Garden Grant from the Native Plant Society of 

Texas for its Butterfly Garden in Fischer Park.  

The Fischer Park Butterfly Garden was selected based on strong evidence of gardening knowledge and 

skills, good planning, a strong mix of nectar plants for the region, an appropriate selection of native milkweeds for 

the region, overall design and layout, maintenance plans, public accessibility, overall usefulness to Monarchs, plans 

for outreach and education use, and more.  

The mission of the Native Plant Society of Texas is to promote research, conservation and utilization of 

native plants and plant habitats of Texas through education, outreach and example. The Native Plant Society of 

Texas is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, funded by membership dues, individual and corporate contributions, 

and foundation grants and is run by volunteers. 
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